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A wonderful end to a wonderful term with children excelling themselves singing "The twelve days of 
Christmas" in assembly today with gusto! The week has been packed with fun and celebration, preparing 
children for Christmas day next week. All the staff wish you a very happy and peaceful Christmas with 
friends and family. We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to seeing you back at St 
Mary's on Tuesday 7th January. 

 

 

 

Thank you   

A very Big Thank you to Father Babu who has kidndly gifted our Children with a Christmas chocolate. 

Our Wonderful PTFA who has supplied the gifts for our children that they received in the week.     

And lastly a very special Thank you to Peachy the elf that visited our Classrooms on Thursday, what a lovely surprise!  



 

 

 

Updates from the Class rooms  

Anning class have been enjoying their class treat - an extra playtime with bubbles, sharing their wonderful 

castles in DT, making crowns for the Christmas lunch and playing Christmas themed games in PE! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye and very Good Luck to Emily 

White and Mrs MacGregor Thank you 

for the years that you have spent at St 

Mary’s and Haycorns we wish them all 

the best in there new ventures.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Jesse, Alice, Millie and Arabella, received their hoodies at this morning's assembly. This follows the blessing they 

received at a recent school Mass to start them on their journey as a school chaplain. 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


